
SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT 
YEAR C 13TH MARCH 2022      

STRENGTHENING OUR FAITH. IN TODAY’S GOSPEL JESUS 
TAKES THREE OF HIS DISCIPLES ASIDE AND REVEALS HIMSELF 
TO THEM IN HIS GLORY AS THE SON OF GOD. HIS AIM IS TO 
STRENGTHEN THEIR FAITH IN HIM AS THEY MAKE THE 
DIFFICULT JOURNEY TO CALVARY. JESUS DOES SOMETHING 
SIMILAR FOR US IN THE SUNDAY EUCHARIST. HE INVITES US 
TO STEP ASIDE FROM OUR DAILY CHORES TO PRAY, TO LISTEN 
TO HIS WORD AND BE NOURISHED BY HIM. STRENGTHENED, 
WE GO OUT FROM MASS READY TO TAKE UP OUR JOURNEY 
ALONG THE WAY OF THE CROSS. 
 

Archdiocesan COVID-19 Protocols Effective Immediately                                           
The latest directives from NSW Health – 

*  Masks are no longer mandatory. 
* Density limits are terminated. 
* Choir and singing to recommence. 
*  Communion in the hand and on the tongue is allowed. 
* Holy Water fonts can be used. 
 

 

Cursillo Weekend – Cursillo is a three day experience that presents a way of living as a 
Christian in the world.  It identifies the fundamentals of Christian living, emphasizes 
personal faith development.  It helps us identify our personal responsibility of spreading 
the Christian life in our immediate and everyday environment.  It consists of prayer, 
mediation, short talks by lay people and the Spiritual Director, discussion, music and other 
activities. For many, after Cursillo, Christina Living takes on a new dimension with a fresh 
awareness of God’s amazing love and purpose for each of us. 
Cursillo is also a deeply personal journey and experience. Everybody finds something 
unique in their own Cursillo journey. Why not consider Christ’s invitation to spend some 
time with time and to deepen your relationship with him? Western Deanery Women’s 
Cursillo will take place from 12th-15th May at St Clement’s Retreat Centre.  For more 
information contact Di Franks at dmfranks@bigpond.com or mob 0418619740 or Fran 
Cahill at francahill@internode.on.net or mob 0417238599. 
 

2022 Lenten Program to be held weekly will be hosted this year by John and Nola Drum at 

128 Baker Street.  Bring a Bible if possible. Please ring Nola on 0448436046 if you are 

attending.  All welcome.      
 

For Sale - 6 x 4 trailer, no rego, contact John Morton 0427 702970. 
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TEMORA SACRED HEART MISSION 
INCORPORATING THE PARISHES OF TEMORA/BARMEDMAN,  

ARDLETHAN/ARIAH PARK & BARELLAN/BINYA 

PARISH PRIEST – Fr Sijo Jose 

PARISH CO-ORDINATOR – Sr Maureen McDermott Ardlethan/Ariah Park 

 

 
 
         ST MARY’S PRESBYTERY 

111 LOFTUS ST 
PO BOX 78 

TEMORA  NSW  2666 
PHONE:  02 69772104 

Temora@cg.org.au 
WEBSITE: 

www.cg.org.au/temora 
PRIEST: 

FR SIJO JOSE 
sijo.jose@cg.org.au  

  
 
 
  
 
  

OUR LADY HELP OF 
CHRISTIANS PARISH 

ARDLETHAN 
PO BOX 45 

ARDLETHAN  NSW  2665 
PHONE: 0448 257077 

COMMUNITY LEADER:  
SR MAUREEN MCDERMOTT 

Maureen.McDermott@sosj.org
.au  

  
 

 
  

ST THERESE PARISH BARELLAN 
PO BOX 58 

BARELLAN  NSW  2665 
PHONE: 02 69772104 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

ST ANNES CENTRAL SCHOOL 
125 DEBOOS ST 

TEMORA NSW 2666 
PH: (02) 6977 1011 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL:  
GRANT HAIGH 

Grant.Haigh@cg.catholic.edu.a
u  

WEBSITE: 
www.stannestemora.nsw.edu.

au 
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the front steps of the presbytery. If added to the current list of  

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  
Pat Morton 

John Sweeney 
Michael Brady 

John O’Dea 
Carly Ison 

Mavis Murphy 
Else Mannion 
Sheryl Davis 
Rita Martin 

Adele Murphy  
Arch Francis Carroll 
Noel Rigney-Johnson 

Jake Tucker 
Kathy Norman 
 Dillon Wells 

 Lisa Skrypzack 
Len Haines 
 Barry Keir 

 Jack Williamson  
Could you please contact the 

presbytery if you are aware of 
any changes to our sick list. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MASSES OFFERED: 
Harold & Maryann Grief 

Irene Cullen 
Dot Cooke 

Noel Goode 
Ned & Mary Guthrie 
Kevin & Paul Bremer 

Bill & Margaret Matthews 
Joan Preston 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
DECEASED: 

Anne Morton 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ANNIVERSARIES: 
Peter Moroney 
Teresa Smith 
Ned Guthrie 
Barry Lynch 
Fr Hughes 

Bess Engelbrecht 
Harold Grief 

Alice McCormack 
Piter Moir 

Noel Goode 
Fred Bleyer 

Marion Evans 
 
 

 
 
 

 

MASS TIMES 
TUESDAY: Mass             5.00pm        
WEDNESDAY: Mass            10.00am 
THURSDAY: Mass  10.00am         
FRIDAY:        Mass  10.00am Adoration 9.30am 
SATURDAY     Mass  10.00am Reconciliation 10.20am 
19th March Mass   6.00pm – TEMORA 
SUNDAY: 
20th March Mass  8.00am – ARDLETHAN, 10.00am - BARELLAN  

10AM MASS SUNDAY 13TH MARCH 2022 

ACOLYTE: P George READER: C Glasgow 
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: L Gilchrist ROSARY:  T Haines 

ALTAR SERVER: H & G Drumore MUSIC: C Glasgow  
6PM MASS SATURDAY 19TH MARCH 2022 

ACOLYTE: P Bleyer READER: A Letson 
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: G Morton ROSARY:  M Mooney 

ALTAR SERVER: J & B Nguyen MUSIC: Colin, Sharron, Renae  

PLANNED GIVING COUNTERS:  13th – R Coleman & J Goode           19th – J Morton  
CHURCH CLEANING: Temora - 20th – H Britton’s Team  

 
 
 

 
 
First Collection - The 'First Collection' is for the parish priest. If you would like to contribute 
electronically to the 'First Collection' then you can deposit directly into the Central Presbytery 
Fund account, Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Please use your surname and 
Temora as the reference, eg Smith Temora. BSB: 062 786 No: 000029248 Central Presbytery 
Fund. 
 

Second Collection - The 'Second Collection' (Parish Planned Giving) is for the maintenance and day 

to day running of our parish. If you would like to contribute electronically to the 'Second Collection' 

(Parish Planned Giving) then you can deposit directly into the Sacred Heart Parish Temora account, 

Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Remember to include your Name and Ref No: 

140s11.1. BSB: 062 786 No: 000015031 Sacred Heart Parish Temora. We also have collection 

boxes (one for the First Collection and one for the Second Collection) on the offertory table in the 

middle of the church and on the table at the back of the church where you can place 

money/envelopes.  
 

Tap & Go Machine – A Tap & Go machine has been placed in our church. It is located at the back 
of the Church. Each payment made through Tap & Go is split between 1st Collection (Clergy) and 

2nd Collection (Parish). This cannot be used for Planned Giving contributions. To use:  Use your 

credit card  Tap the machine  One payment for Parish & Clergy  A fixed amount is deducted 

(currently $10) with each Tap  Tap multiple times till reaching the amount you wish to donate  
30% of your payment will go to Clergy (1st Collection) and 70% to Parish (2nd Collection). 
 

First Collection for Saturday 5th March 2021 $318.50. Second Collection for Saturday 5th March 
2021 $467.65. 
 

Project Compassion - Please take home a Project Compassion box and a set of donation 
envelopes to support Caritas Australia this Lenten season and help support vulnerable people 
around the world, now and For All Future Generations. With your support, Caritas Australia has 
been able to support vulnerable communities around the world to tackle poverty, food security, 
education, water and sanitation and disaster risk reduction. Project Compassion 2022 reminds us 
that the good that we do today will extend and impact the lives of generations to come to build 
better future for all. As St Pope John Paul II said, “The future starts today, not tomorrow.” 
Together, we can help vulnerable communities face their challenges today and build a better 
tomorrow For All Future Generations. You can donate through Project Compassion donation 
boxes and envelopes available from your Parish, by visiting lent.caritas.org.au, or by calling 1800 
024 413. “The future starts today, not tomorrow.” Together, we can help vulnerable 
communities 
 

MEETINGS    Reconciliation Parent Meeting – Tuesday 15th March – 7pm - Hall 
Sacristy & Brass Cleaning – Thursday 17th March – 10.30am - Church 
Christian Men’s Breakfast – Saturday 19th March – 7am – Ariah Park 

   
 
 

http://www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


